
GRUPO AVAL ANNOUNCES THE FILING OF ITS
FORM 20-F FOR THE YEAR ENDED DECEMBER
31, 2024

BOGOTA, COLOMBIA, COLOMBIA, May

22, 2025 /EINPresswire.com/ -- Grupo

Aval Acciones y Valores S.A. (“Grupo

Aval” or the “Company”) (NYSE: AVAL;

BVC: Voting Shares: GRUPOAVAL, Non-

Voting Shares: PFAVAL), announces the

filing of its Form 20-F for the year

ended December 31, 2024, with the

Securities and Exchange Commission

(the “SEC”).

Grupo Aval’s Form 20-F can be accessed by visiting either the SEC’s website at www.sec.gov or

the Investor Relations section of the Company’s website at www.grupoaval.com. In addition,

shareholders may receive a hard copy of the Company’s audited financial statements under IFRS

presented in our Form 20-F, or a complete 2024 Form 20-F including audited financial

statements under IFRS, free of charge, by requesting a copy from the investors relations team.

Nicolás Noreña

Grupo Aval Investor Relations
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/810680184

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable
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